
MENTAL HEALTH PROFESSIONALS
INTERESTED IN WORKING WITH INFANTS, 

TODDLERS AND NEW PARENTS

Why should you join our network and become a 
licensed ‘Babies in Mind’ practitioner?

• Increased referrals through www.babiesinmind.co.za 
and Facebook

• Connect with other practitioners to discuss cases and 
learn more about infant mental health

• Improve your theoretical knowledge and clinical skills
• Increased work opportunities

For more information, contact Jenny Perkel at  
jenny@perkel.co.za or 2721-4619153.

Visit our website at www.babiesinmind.co.za.
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